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Things to note: 

Thank you to all those who have handed in their home-learning. As I told the 

children at the beginning of the week, last week’s home-learning was a two week 

project as there was so much to it. It will be due in on Thursday 16th March. 

Next Week is Science week. The children will be carrying out various scientific 

enquiries, developing their skills as scientists. 

 

What we have been learning: 

English: We have been applying our apostrophes this week, writing circus letters. The 

children have also learnt about headlines for newspapers and how these can be made 

catchy, using alliteration. 

Maths: Crystal class have continued to learn about fractions. We have learnt to use 

diagrams when finding fractions of numbers and we have been converting fractions into 

decimals. To finish the week’s learning, we have been continuing to apply our factions to 

problem solving and reasoning. 

Theme: We have been fantastic scientists and gymnasts. This week, we have been 

investigating the pattern of shadows and how their sizes change. We have focused on 

measuring our results and creating fair tests.  

In PE, we have been improving our plate spinning, juggling and gymnastics. Recording the 

children’s performances, we have reviewed gymnastics and critiqued how to improve.  

 

Next Week’s learning: 

Maths – Problem solving of + - x and ÷. We are also progressing onto shape. 

English – Writing our newspaper articles. 

Theme: Science Week - Investigations. 

 


